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Parent Conference Reminders 
Just a reminder that parent-teacher conferences will be held on Tuesday, November 1st, from 7:30 am until 3:00 

pm. We will be discussing beginning of the year test results, math and ELA fluency, and report card grades. 
Please arrive on-time, as each conference cannot exceed 30 minutes.  

 
If you have not signed up for a conference, please do so immediately. The sign-up sheet is next to Mrs. Carr’s 

desk. Thank you! 
 

The Week In Review Miscellaneous 

ELA: This past week, we covered sequence of events, 

common and proper nouns, and the prefix, “quad-.” 

SS: Due to the short week and students having art, we 

didn’t start anything new this week. Economics is next! 

Math: We just tested on Ch. 2, and began Ch. 5: 

Multiplying Decimals and Whole Numbers. 

Science: We’re done with Unit 3: The Solar System and the 

Universe, and will test this week.  

Word of the Week: 
Our word of the week was “wisdom,” which is the quality 

of having experience, knowledge, and good judgment. 

When you make wise decisions, you keep your 

immediate needs in mind, along with holding long-term 

perspectives. This is key to making choices that bring joy. 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 
Tuesday, October 25- Report cards available 

on Skyward 

 

Wednesday, October 26- Picture make-up day 

 

Friday, October 28- Costume Day 

 

Monday, October 31- Pumpkin Day 

                           
 

 

 
Students should neatly write each of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home 

today. This week, we will focus on words with a vowel team syllable pattern. 

          accountable       committee     jeering             typhoon            appointment      discreet 
          maintained      unseated        blueprint         featuring     unsustainable     seedling           
seedling   determined     merchandise    quartered           whirlwind                  

 
 

Spelling 

Notes from Ms. Katje 
Students are still working on finishing their space art. 

Notes from Coach Cotter 
We have begun our basketball unit. Students are learning how to accurately shoot the basketball. In health, 

students are learning about different types of germs and how they spread and affect the body.  
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